
Are you interested in making a difference in the Encino community? 

Do you have any special resources or talents that you would like to share? 

Would you like to help promote the values of Recreation and Parks?  

JOIN OUR PARK ADVISORY BOARD AND MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

Park Advisory Boards and their members 

are essential to the overall operation of a 

recreation facility. The department of    

Recreation and Parks believes that the 

partnership between staff and the       

community is of  primary importance in 

identifying and meeting the recreational 

needs of the community.  A Park Advisory 

Board works to make facilities safe, clean, 

and hospitable while offering guidance 

and assistance on programming and fund-

raising. 

Quarterly Meetings 

Want to get involved? Member Applications are available in the office. 

For additional information please contact the facility office; 

Phone: (818) 995-1690 

A Park Advisory Board member must be a 

community stakeholder and understand 

the community’s needs and interests. A 

member should support park improve-

ments, and help establish goals for the 

park.  A    member should also assist with 

special events, and fundraising for park            

improvements. All PAB members are     

selected by the Department of Recreation 

and Parks staff.  All PAB meetings are 

open to the public and have allotted time 

for public comments.  
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